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                                  MEDIA ADVISORY 

 

Monday, 19 February 2024 
 
ACTING PREMIER MALOYI SET TO DELIVER 2024 NW STATE OF THE PROVINCE 

ADDRESS  

 

Mahikeng – It’s all systems go for the delivery of North West State of the Province 

Address (SOPA) by Acting Premier Patrick Dumile Nono Maloyi tomorrow, Tuesday, 20 

February 2024. The SOPA will be delivered during the Official Opening of the North West 

Provincial Legislature (NWPL). 

 

In his address, Acting Premier Maloyi is expected to report on the province’s Medium-

Term Strategic Framework achievements and progress on the implementation of the 

previous SOPA pronouncements.  

 

Furthermore, Acting Premier Maloyi will give an update on progress regarding roads and 

water infrastructure projects, the province’s investment drive as well as making 

pronouncements on mega projects to be launched in the new financial year. 

 

Dubbed “Following Up on our Commitments, Making your Future Work Better”, the Official 

Opening of the NWPL and State of the Province Address will be broadcast on various 

media platforms to enable members of the public to follow the proceedings. 

 

Members of the media who have applied for accreditation are also invited to a Pre-SOPA 

Media Briefing and to collect their accreditation in person. The briefing session and 

collection of accreditations will take place as follows: 
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Date :  Monday, 19 February 2024 

Venue:  Committee Room 3, Ground floor - Collection of accreditations 

Conference Room, First floor – Media Briefing 

North West Provincial Legislature (Mmabatho) 

 

Time :  14h00 

 

Acting Premier Maloyi will immediately after delivering the SOPA, engage with the media 

during a Post SOPA Media briefing which will be held at the Conference Room. 

 

ENDS 

 

Issued by the Office of the Premier  

 
 
For enquiries, contact  
 
 

Sello Tatai 

Spokesperson to the Premier 

North West Provincial Government 

Cell: 064 756 2510/082 450 7842 

E-mail: statai38@gmail.com  

 

OR  

 

Brian Setswambung 

Provincial Head of Communication 

Office of the Premier 

North West Provincial Government 

Cell: 076 012 4501 

E-mail: BSetswambung@nwpg.gov.za  
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